LANCASTER COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD MEETING

March 6, 2024

The Electoral Board (EB) met at the office of the General Registrar (GR) on 03/06/24.

In attendance were Chairman Barbara Breeden, Vice Chair Jeremy Taylor Secretary Jim Symons, Director of Elections and General Registrar Susan Jett and Deputy Registrar Celina Haydon.

11:05 AM the meeting was called to order.

This meeting was held to canvass the votes from the March 5, 2024 election. In going over the results from all precincts, it was noted that some required more signatures and again there was an envelope requiring a Court Order and Elect's clearance, before it could be opened. After receiving clearance and approval from the court, the clerk of the court, scheduled the meeting for 4:00 Friday March 8th.

After that meeting, the Electoral Board will convene to finalize the canvass and run the abstracts.

Meeting adjourned at 3:45 pm.

Next meeting of LCEB 4:00, 3/8/2024

Regards,

Jim Symons, Secretary, LCEB